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LEGISLATIVE COMMENT 
 
  
DATE:                October 5, 2020 
  
TO:   The Honorable Todd M. Turner, Council Chair  
   Jackie Brown, Committee Director, PHED Committee  
 
THRU:  Rhonda L. Weaver, County Attorney 
 
THRU:                Joseph C. Ruddy, Deputy County Attorney  
 
FROM:                Sakinda L. Skinner, Associate County Attorney 
  
RE:   CB-85-2020 
 
 The Office of Law reviewed the above referenced Bill and finds it to be in proper 
legislative form.   
 
Comment: We share the same concern outlined in the Maryland-National Capital Park and 
Planning Commission Planning Board’s Memo, dated October 5, 2020.  Specifically, the 
proposed Bill does not define the new use that is added to the residential table of uses.  
Additionally, the proposed bill does not specify the exact uses that are permitted inside the 
“Industrial Redevelopment Community.”   
 
 

 
 
 
 


